
From: xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 
Sent: 06 December 2007 16:18 
To: Shaun Minehan 
Cc: Emma Pugh; Meindert Boysen; Natalie Bemrose 
Subject: Re: Health Technology Appraisal: Drugs for the treatment of pulmonary 
arterial hypertension 
 
Dear Shaun  
 
I've made extensive enquiries in the UK and with our global colleagues but am 
sorry to say that we have been unable to find any data additional to that 
supplied in the original submission.  
 
I hope you had more success elsewhere.  
 
Kind Regards  
xxxxxx 
___________________________________________________________________________  
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